
 
 
 
 

	
											

	
September	24,	2017	
	
Dear	Industry	Partners,	
	
The	Philippines	Department	of	 Tourism	—	London	 is	 inviting	qualified	 companies	 to	 send	
proposals	as	stand	contractor	for	the	Philippine	Stand	at	the	Birmingham	Dive	Show	2017.	
Attached	for	your	guidance	is	the	detailed	Terms	of	Reference.	
	
Please	submit	you	proposal	and	required	supporting	documents	on	or	before	September	29,		
2017	by	post	or	email	to:	
	

Bids	and	Award	Committee	Secretariat	
Tourism	Promotions	Board-Philippines	
4/F	Legaspi	Towers	300	Roxas	Blvd.	Manila	
Philippines	
TEL		 :	 +63	(2)	5259318		/	5251255	
FAX	 :	 +63	(2)	5216165	/	5253314	
Email	:	 	 info@tpb.gov.ph		
Email	cc:			 kat@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk	

	
Should	you	have	any	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	through	telephone	numbers	
above	 or	 02073210668	 or	 via	 e-mail	 addresses	 gerry@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk	
copying	kat@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk.	
	
Thank	you	and	we	look	forward	to	receiving	your	proposals.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
GERARD	O.	PANGA	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Tourism	Attaché	
Philippine	Department	of	Tourism	–	London	
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